
Notice of Technical Issues 

Dear Users, 

We are currently experiencing technical issues with our mobile app. Our team is working 

diligently to resolve these problems as quickly as possible. 

What you need to know: 

• Some features may be temporarily unavailable. 

• We recommend checking for updates regularly. 

• Your data remains secure during this time. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience and 

understanding. 

Thank you for using our app! 

Sincerely, 

Your Support Team 


